
 
 

 
Boulevard Presbyterian Church Preschool    1235 Northwest Boulevard   Columbus Ohio   43212   614.486.2362 

www.blvdchurch/preschool .org  e-mail: partday@blvdchurch.org  

 
       Dear Parents, 
 

  Thank you for your interest in Boulevard Presbyterian Church Preschool as we begin our 65th   year of serving the 
Tri-Village Community with quality preschool experiences open to all denominations for our preschool children 
and their families. We are proud to be an outreach of Boulevard Presbyterian Church.  Registration is now open for 
the 2024-2025 school year and if you have a child who is eligible for preschool beginning in the Fall of 2024, the 
enclosed information will be of interest to you.  I understand that this may be your child's first school experience 
and our staff strive to make this introduction to school a positive experience for your child and your family. We 
place a strong emphasis on the family-school relationship.  We want to work together with you in the best interest of 
your child. The friendships, relationships, learning habits, and social skills your child begins to develop during these 
preschool years will be a foundation for their future school experiences. Play is an integral part of our daily 
program. Children are encouraged during free play to explore a variety of creative experiences. Play fosters a 
child’s social and emotional growth and development as they learn to become a part of a group and a caring 
community. Many hands-on activities to develop small motor skills as well as art, science, and dramatic play are 
included in a preschool day. An outdoor play area with climbing equipment, as well as an indoor activity room, 
promotes large muscle development. Language and readiness skills are fostered through sharing, songs, stories, 
finger plays, table toys and group activities. Math skills are developed through calendar, counting, matching, 
number puzzles, sorting, and group activities. As we start our 65th year of serving the community we welcome you 
to come and visit our program. Thank you for your interest in Boulevard. 

 

                                                        Registration will open. 
  Monday, February 5, 2024  All Church, Current, & Former 

Boulevard Families 
   Thursday, February 8, 2024  Opens to public 

 

       Entrance Requirements 
       Each preschooler should be capable physically, emotionally, socially, and mentally for full participation in our 

preschool program. Children must 2 ½ to 5 years old to participate in most of our programs.  
 

       Enrollment for 2024-2025 
       Registration requires the completed Registration Form with the registration deposit of $75.00/ $100family 

attached you will find the documents to secure your place for attendance for the Fall of 2024.  
       New this year: Online enrollment is available through Brightwheel.   
 

      Acceptance 
      After your child’s registration materials are processed, parents will receive an acknowledgement of their child’s 

acceptance with confirmation by March 2024. A one month’s tuition deposit and supply fee are due by  
      May 1, 2024, upon notification of acceptance into our Part-Time Preschool Program.  
 
 

       We appreciate your interest in Boulevard. Preschool.  Please call us at 486-2362 if you have any questions.  
                                       We look forward to having you as part of Boulevard’s family. 
   Sincerely,  

 
Mikie Bowles 
Preschool Administrator 


